
March 10, 2020 
 
Dear Mayfield teachers, staff, parents and community, 
 

Today, Ohio Governor Mike DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health issued a 
recommendation to limit all large, public events to help slow the spread of COVID-19 in 
Ohio. 
Based on this information, Mayfield City Schools is cancelling the annual Science 
Showcase scheduled for tomorrow evening March 11, 2020 from 6-7:30 p.m. at 
Mayfield High School. 
The Science Showcase typically draws 1,500 guests. The Showcase is a well-attended, 
close-contact, district-sponsored event for students in Kindergarten through Grade 12 
held throughout the high school in classrooms, hallways, field house, pool and 
Innovation Center. The event will not be rescheduled this school year, but will occur 
again next spring. 
“The safety of our community, students and staff is paramount during this critical time,” 
Superintendent Keith Kelly said. 
Gov. DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health also made the following 
recommendation today:  
·    All indoor sporting events throughout the state will go on without spectators  
·    Colleges will conduct classes online, rather than face-to-face  
·    No recommendation to close K-12, at this time 

 
 


